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INVERCARGILL CITY COUNCIL POLICY 2018/2 – DOG CONTROL 
STATEMENT OF PROPOSAL 
The Invercargill City Council proposed to pass a new policy 2018/2 – Dog Control. 

Pursuant to the Local Government Act 2002 a full Statement of Proposal has been prepared.  It is 
available for inspection at the Help Desk of the Invercargill City Council, 101 Esk Street, Invercargill, 
at the Bluff Service Centre, and at the Invercargill Public Library. 

The Statement of Proposal may also be found on the ICC website at www.icc.govt.nz 

Submissions are invited on this Proposal.  Submissions must: 

 Be in letter form, clearly showing the submitter’s name, address and contact phone number 
or e-mail address. 

 Be addressed to the undersigned and clearly labelled submission – Invercargill City Council 
Policy 2018/2 – Dog Control. 

 Indicate whether the submitter wishes to be heard by the Council in support of his/her 
submission. (Note – the substance of the submission should be in writing.  Verbal 
presentations should be restricted to around 5 minutes) 

 Be received by 12.00pm on 26 May 2018 
 Oral submissions will be heard on 29 May 2018 

C HADLEY 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

INVERCARGILL CITY COUNCIL 
101 ESK STREET, PRIVATE BAG 90104, INVERCARGILL 
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